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Data Collection Sheet: Coronavirus Pandemic A Plea for Wheels

Miss Edwards is sending out
a plea for wheels!

Similar to the size you would

find on a small bike or wheel
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barrow. If you have any you
can donate, please drop them
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Thankyou

Government Tax-Free Childcare Scheme

Do you use the Government Tax-Free Childcare
Scheme? If you do, would you please email the of-
fice - office@chaddesleycorbett.worcs.sch.uk
with your child/children's unique reference number.
The payment reference is always in the following format: '"ABCD01234' -
this is the unique TFC number that relates to each child.

Worcestershire have advised us that they have an account where uni-
dentified sums of money received are being held. They have asked
schools to supply them with reference numbers so that they can allocate
the funds to the relevant schools.

Speech, Language & Communication Skills Newsletter Tips
Speech, language and communication skills are important for all chil-
dren, not just those with identified needs. This fun activity will heighten
your awareness of speaking & listening and in turn develop language
skills that are so important to literacy & learning.

Things you touch, see smell, taste and hear. Talk about sensory
experiences as they arise. When you smell something (good or bad)
talk about words to describe it. Touch things. Can your child thing
of a word that describes how it feels. If they use words like ‘good’
or ‘nice’ challenge them to think of a more precise word,
such as ‘rough’ or ‘soothing’
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Subject to there being no further restrictions arising from the
COVID19 pandemic, Nursery and Pre-School will be available from
Tuesday 1st September 2020.

Please be advised that Government funded places in either Nursery
or Pre-School will not be available until 8th September 2020.

Your child is welcome to attend from 1st September .
Any attendance between 1st and 4th September will be invoiced for.

Please let the Office know on which date your child will be starting.

Worcestershire
Diqital Library
Worcestershire
digital library
membership is free
and enables access
to exclusive digital
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content including online events and activities. offering thousands of
e books, e audio titles and e magazines to suit all ages and interests.

Not a library member? Worcestershire residents can join instantly online
with a digital membership. Visit the Digital Library Hub to explore further
http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20783/digital_library _hub Online
events & activities Visit http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20785/
events_and_activities for an overview

Early Years Storytimes and Rhyme time videos are available on de-
mand via Worcestershire Libraries You Tube channel - or, watch them
live every Monday, Wednesday & Friday via @WorcestershireLibraries
Facebook page. AStorytime at Home - Watch and listen to favourite
stories, read by Worcestershire Library staff.

Aimed at pre-school and KS1 children to enjoy alongside their parents
and carers. Videos are posted every Monday & Wednesday at 10.00am
on @WorcestershireLibraries ARhyme Time online - For pre-school
children to enjoy alongside their parents and carers. Videos are posted
every Friday at 10.30am
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PAEDIATRIC
OCCUPATIONAL
THERAPY

NEW ADVICE LINE

The Paediatric Occupational Therapy (POT) Service will be
introducing an Advice Line from Wednesday 3rd June 2020.

This is aimed to offer support for:

+ Health Professionals and those that refer to the POT Service
+ Schools/Teachers/SENCO's

+ Parents and Carers

We will offer information on:

« Strategies and advice around Occupational Performance and Functional
concerns. Practical advice relating to difficulties in areas of self-help, play
and leisure.

« If a referral to POT is appropriate.

By providing this Advice Line we hope to:

- Offer immediate support to families before a referral needs to be made.
+ Reduce unnecessary referrals.
» Reduce waiting times.

To speak to a Paediatric Occupational Therapist please call:
Any Wednesday 10am-3pm - starting from 3rd June 2020
Tel: 07562 436633

Find us on facebook: @cypfotphysio
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